
To Whom It May Concern,  

My name is Amanda Pieters, and I am a member of Prairie Public, director of a local childcare 
center, and small business owner in Fargo, ND.  

I write today to urge you to OPPOSE the bill HB 1255.  

Prairie Public has been a staple in the community for over 60 years documenting the culture and 
history of the area, providing resources to families, children and schools, and being a source for 
news. We need Prairie Public in North Dakota. Terminating funding would take away jobs, resources 
for children and families, and stunt this community. Oppose bill HB 1255 to help the communities 
in the great start of North Dakota continue to thrive.  

Sincerely,  

Amanda Pieters  


